

17640 E. Nine Mile Rd. • PO Box 377 • Eastpointe, MI 48021-377 586-773-9700 • Fax 586-773-6490 • E-Mail APBAHQ@apba-racing.com



Mark J. Weber President

Vice President

Treasurer

Mark Wheeler Bruce Broussard Sally A. Titus Secretary

August 28, 2008

Friends of Marine Stadium c/o Dade Heritage Trust 190 S. E. 12th Terrace Miami, FL 33131

Re: Miami Marine Stadium

Dear Friends:

How exciting it is to hear talk again about the Miami Marine Stadium. APBA has had a long history of boat racing events at the stadium and many long time APBA members have great stories and historical memories of racing at or being at the stadium.

APBA supports your efforts to save the stadium. If the stadium is renovated, the APBA would be very interested in again holding major events there.

We send you best wishes and support your hard work to re-establish the stadium as a great site for many events to enhance the Miami area, including APBA events.

Sincerely,

Gloria J. Urbin **Executive Director**

GJU

